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1.Work undertaken since our last report on 30th June 2023 :- 
 
Please visit our website www.thebostonstitchers.com 
 We are delighted to say, that after a huge amount of work our second book 
BUILD is now complete.  It will be available for all to see at The Lincolnshire 
Heritage Day on 14th October at Boston Stump. 
We have had so many people working towards this, but none of it could have 
happened without the super-human efforts of Heather, our Chairman.  A big 
thank you to everyone. 
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2.Community involvement 
We continue to be in contact with many groups and organisations as shown by 
the following pictures. 
We are running a series of workshops at RSB Frampton Marsh next year.  At 
present we are working with their Engagement Officer to take this project 
forward. We will be confirming dates along with the finer details, very soon. 
We will also be part of Fun Days held at The Stump for families and young 
people. 
 

 
 
So many people worked on these 2inch squares – they will all be used.  Thank 
you. 
 

 
 



 
International links too. 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 



NEXT STEPS 
We plan to Exhibit our work at Fydell House throughout July 2024.  
Details are being confirmed at the moment.  We will have four specific days 
when BOSTON, THE STORY IN STITCH WILL BE FEATURED, THE 
FIRST BEING 5TH JULY 2024. By then, there will be more than two books! 
This will also serve as a thank you to BOSTON BIG LOCAL 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
We very much appreciate the support we have received from Boston Big Local. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 


